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Strengthening One Health through
Human Resources Development

Hello again INHWE Members! This week we have more exciting news to share
from one of our members, Dr. Inés Fronteira, who is co-editing a Special Issue on
"Strengthening One Health through Human Resources Development” in the
International Journal of Environmental Research and Public Health. One
Health is an important issue within our network as highlighted by the keynote
delivered by INHWE President, Prof. Elizabeth Johnson, at our most recent event
in Cardiff. Driven by climate change, emerging and reemerging zoonosis,
pandemics and global syndemics, One Health is becoming a fundamental
theme in Global Health debates. To find out more about the Special Issue you
can click the button bellow or continue reading.

FinD Out More!

One Health demands multiprofessional attention and efforts to advance
research, training, and practice. Many of the critical issues in this area are
cross-disciplinary in nature, have been discussed conceptually but remain
short of a unified conceptual viewpoint, and neglect practical implementation
bottlenecks, such as workforce issues. Workforce issues tend to focus on
medical and veterinary staff, neglecting other workforce categories.

This Special Issue calls for papers that go beyond narrow conceptual
approaches and professional understandings and requests contributors to
examine important workforce issues through the broad lens of One Health.
Diverse forms of articles (conceptuql, empirical, critical commentary, etc.) and
methodologies are welcome. With such a premise, recommended topics may
include but are not limited to the following:

* One Health workforce planning;

¢ One Health workforce financing;

* One Health workforce education and training;

¢ One Health workforce tools;

« Service provision by a One Health workforce;

¢ One Health workforce labor market;

* One Health workforce capacity building;

* Country case studies on One Health workforce development;

* One Health workforce responses to pandemic threats.
It is great to see One Health being looked at by healthcare educators and

INHWE will continue to drive impactful changes to policy, research and
education in this field. Stay tuned for an upcoming INHWE Meets on this topic!

David Smith

Director
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